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January 2024 

Year 5/6 Residential Trip: Manor Adventure – 2024/2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are very pleased to inform you that we have confirmed dates for our 2024 residential. The trip will take 
place on Wednesday the 16th, Thursday the 17th and Friday the 18th of October 2024 at Manor Adventure 
in Norfolk Lakes. This adventure centre has brilliant facilities, the instructors are fantastic and we have 
thoroughly enjoyed our visits over the past few years. The children will experience lots of outdoor activities 
to challenge them and promote teamwork.  
 
 

The school is heavily subsidising the cost of this trip. The cost of this trip will be £198.00 per pupil. This can 
be made payable on www.parentpay.com This cost has increased on previous years due to increased costs 
at the residential centre and the dates we have booked for. There are currently 30 places booked across 
Year 5 & 6 classes. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Your child’s place will not be 
secured until their deposit is paid. Please be aware, if we cannot fill enough spaces, the trip will not go 
ahead. In this case, deposits will be refunded.  
 

 
An initial non-refundable deposit of £10 will be required by the 29th January 2024 to secure your place. 
This can be made payable on Parent Pay.  
 

Then the following payments: 
 

• First installment of £45.00 will be due by Monday, 26th February 2024. 

• Second installment of £45.00 will be due by Monday, 15th April 2024. 

• Third installment of £45.00 will be due by Monday, 3rd June 2024. 

• Final installment of £53.00 will be due by Friday, 19th July 2024.  
 

 

If you would like your child to attend but have queries about the cost, please speak with Miss Snell. If your 

child is attending, please look out for our information evening, which will be held in the Autumn term, 

2024. It should last roughly half an hour and you will be given all the information you need, including a kit 

list. We look forward to seeing you there!   

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Snell  
Head of School 
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2 

 

 
 
 
 
 


